
AITSL Board Meeting Report: 31 July 2015 

Strategic Directions in Teaching and School Leadership  
The Board discussed strategic directions for AITSL’s work in Teaching and 
School leadership including a focus on approaches that will have the greatest 
impact in improving teaching and school leadership.  
 
Australian Professional Standard for Principals Evaluation  
The Board discussed recommendations in the report of the 2015 Evaluation of 
the Australian Principal Standard for Principals.  
 
The report will be available on the AITSL website soon. 
 
Certification of Highly Accomplished and Lead Teachers  
The Board were provided with an overview of AITSL’s work to maintain and 
support implementation of national certification and discussed proposed 
activities, including the establishment of a national network, to promote and 
leverage nationally certified Highly Accomplished and Lead teachers.    
 
Initial Teacher Education 
The Board received an update on progress in implementing the Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG) 
recommendations with a focus on Selection Guidelines and implementation of 
the strengthened accreditation approach. The Board also provided comment on 
the updated evidence of impact paper.   

More information about this work is available here 

 

The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 28 August 2015. 

 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/ite-reform

